

CONTACT INFORMATION

Phone: 905-472-4764 legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca







NEW!!





www.legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca

LEGACY eBulletin

STEM Night

The School Council hosted an amazing night of catapults, rockets and robots on Wednesday. We welcomed families to participate in a number of Science, Technology, Engineering and Math activities. There were also raffles for prizes and displays from several STEM and leadership related community partners for parents to learn about summer camps, after school activities and leadership opportunities. Thank you to all the families who joined us. A special thanks to Ms. Dimov, Ms. Bhatia and Ms. Probert who organized, and to Ms. Papaikonomou, Ms. Ambtman, Mr. Chin, Mr. Strutt who planned sessions and to all staff who helped with organizing, supervising and planning a successful evening!!







The Welcome to Kindergarten program (WTK) offers resources and strategies for families in support of children and early learning. Our school will be hosting our WTK Family Orientation session on

Wednesday May 24th from 4:30-5:30

<u>Learning to Play and Playing to Learn: Getting Ready for School</u> is a wonderful booklet for families in helping their child prepare for a successful transition to kindergarten.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday!

Talk, Read, Sing, Play every day!

Have a Wonderful Looooong May 24 Weekend!! See everyone back at school on Tuesday!

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As you may know, we are inviting parents and guardians to participate in a survey to support student achievement and well-being. **The timeline for the survey has been extended to May 31, 2017.** If you haven't already had the opportunity to complete the survey, we would encourage you to please take 15 minutes to complete the survey <u>online</u>.

Paper copies are available in English, Chinese, Farsi, Gujarati, Hebrew, Korean, Punjabi, Russian, Tamil, Urdu and Vietnamese. If you prefer to complete the survey on paper, please contact the school to request a paper copy. If you complete the survey on paper, please return it to the school in the envelope provided.

The surveys provide the Board and our school with valuable information about how you feel about the school and your child's education. Results from the survey will be used to identify areas to be addressed, monitor progress, and plan strategies to support students.

The information you provide will be anonymous and individual responses will be kept strictly confidential. Individuals will not be identified in any reports resulting from this survey.

We appreciate your participation in this voluntary survey. Your thoughts and insights will help further our vision as we work together to promote student achievement and well-being.

If you have any questions, please contact the school.

Laura Ryckman and Leeanne Hoover-Joy